
Letter from the Editor 

Search for the Next Editor 
According to the Technologist Section Bylaws, an individual may hold the position 

of Editor of the Journal of Nuclear Medicine Technology for two terms of three years 
each. I am currently in the second year of my second term. 

Therefore, the search for a new Editor is officially open. It is the intention of the 
Publications Committee that we advertise for applicants, review the candidates' 
credentials, interview the applicants and select the person for National Council ap­
proval by the next Annual Meeting of the Society in June 1982 in Miami. 

After the selection, the Editor-Elect and I will work together so that we can effect a 
smooth transition of the JN MTby January of 1983 when the new Editor takes office. 

I would like to encourage each of you to think about applying for this position. The 
Editorship is a fantastic learning experience, probably unique in the Technologist 
Section and nuclear medicine technology in general. 

The specific application procedure may be found in this issue of the JN MT on 
page 140. I would be pleased to discuss any aspects of the position and encourage you 
to call or write to me. 

Don't let this exciting opportunity pass you by!!! 

PATRICIA WEIGAND, CNMT 
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